
    Craft Club 
 

 
This term Mrs Willett, Mrs Ryan and Mrs Roads are pleased to 

be able to offer the Craft club to children in Year 3. 
The club will focus on a variety of crafts although the 

techniques will be dictated by the children’s designs. Children 
do not need to have any previous craft experience. 

The club will run until 4.15pm each Thursday with the first 
session starting on Thursday 15th September, and will run each 

subsequent Thursday until the end of term. 
Places are limited so will be allocated on a first come 

first served basis. 
We ask that the children arrive with an apron, old shirt or over 

sized T-shirt as they may get messy! 
Please return the reply slip by 9am on Tuesday 13th 

September. 
 
 
 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
Re: Craft Club 

 
 

 
My child ………………………………………………………… in class……… 

would like to participate in the Craft Club.  
 

I will provide them with an apron / old shirt or oversized 
Tshirt. 

 
At 4.15 they will (please circle) be collected / walk home / go to After 

School Club 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………….Print name…………………………… 

 

 

 


